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Tee Talk 

April 22 Junior high girls and boys 
April 25 1st Tee Annual Meeting, 1 pm; EOM scramble, 1:30 pm 
May 7 Friday night 9-hole scramble begins, 6 pm 
May 17 Regional high school boys tournament, 9 am 
May 22 Sultans of Swing 4-person scramble, 1 pm, 50% payout 
May 30 Memorial Day 4-person EOM 18-hole scramble, 1 pm  
June 5 Triple Trouble 2-person (triple play), 8 am and 1 pm 
June 12 Into the Darkness, 6 pm daylight 9; dinner, glow-ball 9 
June 20 End-of-month 18-hole scramble, 1 pm 
June 25, 26, 27 Hackers & Slackers 2-person, tee times TBA 
… Partial list. July-October tournaments on full schedule.  
 

Annual  
Meeting, election 
kicks off 1st Tee scramble April 25 

Plan to attend the 2021 Annual Meeting and  
directors’ election at 1 pm Sunday, April 25, in 
the  clubhouse. The end-of-month scramble will  
immediately follow. If you plan to play, sign up 
starts at 12:30 pm.  

   The agenda includes the year in review, up-
date on residential lost sales, listening to mem-
ber concerns and election of two directors to fill 
expiring 3-year terms held by Criss Davis and 
Tim Bryan.  

   Complete the election ballot enclosed with the 
April invoice and available in clubhouse. In addi-
tion to candidates Josh Hockett and Jordan Hud-
son, at the Annual Meeting any member may 
nominate any member in good standing.  

   There is one vote per membership, with a sig-
nature on the ballot. Cast your ballot before April 
25 by placing it in the green pipe; mail to PO Box 
263, Caney, KS, 67333, or vote in person at the 
Annual Meeting. 

Residential lot sales are on hold pending 
plat changes, regulatory filing and Montgomery 

County Commission approval of the  
subdivision application.    

2021 bag tags 
Your April invoice includes a 2021 mem-
ber bag tag. If you do not receive a state-
ment by mail, pick up your bag tag in the 
Snack Bar or from Zach Burrus. Display 
on your cart or bag to help monitor guest 
players on the course.  

What a deal! 
Caney Golf Club is one of the 
area’s most affordable places 
for family recreation at $840/
year or $70/month.  

   The 49% discount if prepaid, 
or 38% off paid in monthly in-
stallments, makes us a truly fan-
tastic deal for new members or 
those who lapsed in good 
standing more than 3 years ago.  

    Encourage your friends, co-
workers and neighbors to give 
us a look.  Brochures are on the 
bulletin board.  

Sheri Thompson is putting finishing touches on extend-
ing the staffed Snack Bar open hours to seven days a 
week.  

   As junior staffers, Talynn Thornton and Ally Miller are 
not allowed to sell beer. Adult members can retrieve 
beer from the cooler and pay for their purchases or ask 
for Zach to assist. In addition to clubhouse duties, during 
slow times, they will assist in range ball pick-up, filling 
sand buckets, and cleaning rental carts. Cart wash and 
wax services will be available through sign-up sheet. 

   Emma Hockett will assist Sheri on weekends. Please 
patronize the Snack Bar.  

   The Snack Bar will be cleaned, stocked and ready for 
the season by April 1. Staffing will begin after school 
ends in May.  
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